4 May, registration begins for Sa Miranda nursery school and nhew summer school
Thursday, 30 April 2015 21:17

The fourth through the fourteenth of May is the period of enrolment for the 2015-2016 school
year at the Sa Miranda nursery school, as well as enrolment for one to three year olds at the
summer school to be held this year at the Casal de I'Esport, located on the Cami Vell de la

Mola, next to the football pitch.

Applications must be submitted to the Citizen Information Office (OAC) of Sant Francesc Xavier.
At present the Formentera Council is overseeing transformation of the Casal de I'Esport into a
provisional school, which, in summertime, will serve as an early-childhood learning centre — or
escoleta — for one to three year olds. Looking ahead to the coming school year, if both
educators and families agree, the centre could continue as a provisional nursery until the new
Sant Ferran escoleta is finished.




